
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
This coming Monday, all students in both the Blue and the Orange cohorts will return to daily 
in-person instruction. As a reminder, all health and safety protocols will stay in place. The only 
major change is that we will no longer be checking temperatures and completing health 
screenings when students arrive. For car riders, it is still important that you wait until a staff 
member signals you before letting your student out of the car.  
 
Next Wednesday, April 21st will be a remote learning day for all students. No students will be in 
the building. 
 
Report cards were emailed earlier today. In-person students will also receive a hard copy on 
Monday. Remote only students can request a hard copy to be mailed.  
 
Students will need to bring their laptop, fully charged, each day with them to school. 
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 
 
 
  
 


